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Parent Curriculum Questionnaire  

Dear Parents/carers, 

We are currently collecting views from teachers, parents, governors and children about our 

curriculum. We would like to know what you would like your children to have experienced by 

the time they leave Rivington, through the different subjects, experiences and opportunities 

we provide for them.  

Following this we are hoping to tailor our curriculum provision to meet these requirements 

as much as possible.  

We would really appreciate your time to complete the questions below and return to school 

by Friday 13th June. 

Are there any subjects you would like to be 

taught/taught more? 

 

 

What skills should our curriculum promote?  

 

What knowledge should our curriculum 

promote? 

 

 

What talents should our curriculum 

promote? 

 

 

What experiences should our children have 

in school? 

 

 

What interests does your child have that 

could be incorporated into our curriculum? 

 

What do you want/what do the children 

need from our curriculum? 

 

 

 

Thank you for your opinions and continued support. 

Best wishes, 

Sarah Annette 


